
 
 

 

STAFF REPORT ON PROPOSED LEGISLATION 

 

 

To:  Mayor Gavin Buckley 

 

From:  David Jarrell, City Manager 

 

Date:  September 21, 2020 

 

Subject: R-52-20:  Council Compensation Commission  

 

 

This resolution establishes a Council Compensation Commission to review the salary and 

benefits for the City Council including the Mayor, and the City Manager in accordance with 

Article II, Section 4(b)(1) of the City Charter.  Any change in compensation would be effective 

during the next succeeding terms of office (i.e., December 2011 in this case).   The Charter 

requires a commission of not less than three and not more than seven residents for the 

Commission.  The resolution sets a due date of February 8, 2021 for the Commission’s 

recommendations.  The resolution also sets out the requirements for the Commission’s 

organization, duration, compensation, and meetings.   

 

Prepared by David Jarrell, City Manager 


